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Fall Chipping Service Will Begin  
Monday, October 19, 2020 

 

The Town of Kitty Hawkôs Fall 
Chipping Service will be 
Monday, October 19th.  Please 
place vegetative debris in the 
right of way, at least 3 feet from 
the side of the road by October 
18th.  Vegetative debris can be 
no larger than 4 inches in 
diameter and 6 feet long. No 
stumps, lumber, leaves or yard 
clippings will be collected.   
 
Please do not place any vegetative debris near any utility services (telephone 
and cable pedestals, Dominion power boxes, water meters, etc). 

Bulk Pick Up Scheduled for  
Monday, November 16, 2020 

 
Town of Kitty Hawk Public Works will be 
conducting the next Bulk Pick Up beginning on 
Monday, November 16th. Please have items placed 
in the right of way. 
 
For this pick-up, the following recyclable items will 

be collected: used auto tires (tires must be removed from rims), used motor oil 
(only in spill proof containers), auto radiators, scrap metals (rims, motor 
parts), appliances, furniture, and mattresses and box springs. Please remove 
doors from refrigerators or place door side down, as to not allow entry. 
 
The following items WILL NOT be collected:   Old clothes, shoes, 
cardboard, etc., tree limbs, stumps, leaves, any yard-clearing debris, 
construction/demolition materials such as lumber, toilets, windows, doors, etc., 
any hazardous materials (oil based paint, pesticides, etc.) Water based paint 
can be picked up but must be dried out. All normal household garbage must be 
disposed of in your black can.  The next bulk pick up is November 16, 2020. 
 



Town Calendar 
Planning Board Meeting 

2nd Thursday after Council Meeting 

Next MeetingðOctober 15, 2020, 6:00 pm 

Kitty Hawk Town Hall 

 

Fall Chipping 

Monday, October 19, 2020 

 

Town Recreation Committee Meeting 

October, 27, 2020,  6:00 pm 

 

Town Council Meeting 

Monday, November 2, 2020ð5:00 pm 

 

 

Election Day 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 

Kitty Hawk Town Hall 6:30 am to 7:30 pm 

 

Town Council Meeting Broadcast, 

Spectrum Cable 191 

Thursday and Sunday following the 

meetingð1:00 pm & 7:00 pm   

 

Veterans Day Holiday 

Town Offices Closed 

Wednesday, November 11, 2020 

 

Next Bulk Pick Up 

Monday, November 16, 2020 

 

2021 Bulk Pick Up Dates 

February 8, 2021 

May 10, 2021 

September 13, 2021 

November 15, 2021 



Renovations are Complete on the Kitty Hawk Bath House 

 

Watch the latest video about the Renovations by following this link.   

 

Kitty Hawk Bathhouse Renovations 

 

https://youtu.be/NBqe9VB8aB8

